Pelican Isle Property Owners Meeting Minutes 10-21-2017

Meeting was called to order by Acting President Larry Ganaway.
Minutes of the July meeting were read approved by Larry Ganaway and Janet Flies and Jaime Danek.
Janet Flies gave the Financial Report. 
Larry Ganaway and Jamie Danek approved the Financial Report. 
Old Business was discussed:
Dues were increased by $10 per lot per Qtr.
Officers voted to approve Julie Wilson as secretary for the POA at $350 per month.
Officers voted to put combination locks on Clubhouse, David Danek is checking on locks.
New Business:
Officers voted to cut down a tree by the pool causing problems.
It was discussed to have welcome packets available on our website for members to print.
Laken Danek made a donation to the POA in the amount of $152.00 from the sale of hats.
Mailbox cluster was discussed.
Water Filter needed for the Club House – was discussed.
It was voted to remove Jeff Moss from the ACC Committee and add Wade Minter.
Metal awnings need to be welded.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was adjourned by Larry Ganaway.


Meeting was Adjourned next Meeting to be held Saturday January 20 @ 10 a.m.
 
